Januvary 18, 2009

Clear Bra Connection

Scott Wainwright

89457 S. University Blvd., #508
Highlands Ranch, CO 80126

Dear Scott,

Thank you for the fabulous clear bra wrap you put on my Audi A4. 1 am
impressed by the surgical precision you used to customize the wrap. The additional work
vou performed on the lower trunk area made my car sparkle like new again. | was
impressed by the amount of time you took to ensure a quality application and
professicnal result.

After you put a clear bra on my husband’s Yukon last year we decided to entrust
you with my new car. We are completely satisfied with the clear bra and will continue
to use you for our future cars,

Thank you,

Debbie Craycraft



